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Important Notice to Members 
TRANSITION FINANCIAL REPORT 

1 January 2017 – 30 June 2017  
 

 

Section 316A of the Corporations Act 2001 allows clubs to only send the Transition 

Financial Report for the period 1 January 2017 to 30 June 2017 to those members 

who elect to receive a printed copy of the Annual Report. 

 

Any Honorary Life, Rugby Life, City, Country, Emeritus or Overseas member who 

wishes to receive a printed copy of the Transition Financial Report must lodge a 

written request for same with The Rugby Club Foundation Limited via mail or email 

to admin@rugbyclub.com.au. Alternatively, hard copies are available from the 

Foundation’s office [Level 11, 65 York Street, Sydney] upon request. 

 

All members may download a copy of the Transition Financial Report from the 

website of The Rugby Club Foundation Limited at: 

 

http://www.rugbyclub.com.au/membership/annual-reports-agm-minutes/ 

 
 

Dated 31 October 2017 

 
 
PETER J. WHITTINGTON 
Secretary 
 


